
 

 

23rd September 2016 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Codsall Fire Station Visit 

I would like to inform you that over the next couple of weeks, as part of your child’s extended curriculum, their form 

have been invited to visit the Codsall Fire Station on Duck Lane. 

The class will be accompanied by their class teacher and they will walk to and from school. 

Your child will be informed when the visit will take place but could you please ensure that they have a coat in school 

in case of poor weather. 

Please notify myself if you have any issues regarding this trip. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Deas 
Leader of Achievement KS2 
 


